
  

 

Date:  24/09/2025  

 

NOTICE 

 

        It is hereby informed to all the students that the Students’ Union Election, 2025 has been 

rescheduled. The election will now be held on 27th September (Saturday), 2025.  

       All students are requested to take note of the new date and cooperate for the smooth 

conduct of the election.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Hemanga Gogoi                             Nidhi Gogoi  

                                                                  Assistant Returning Officer          Returning Officer 

 

 

 

GOVT. MODEL COLLEGE, BALIPARA 

চৰকাৰী আদর্ শ মহাবিদযালয়   িাবলপৰা 

Office of the Students’ Union Election 

Bamgaon, Balipara-784101, Sonitpur, Assam 

Mrs. Nidhi Gogoi, Returning Officer    Phone No: 8473894550                               

Mr. Hemanga Gogoi, Asst. Returning officer   Phone No: 9365856276 

 


